

Lakes District Health Board

Corner Arawa and Ranolf Streets (Pukeroa Street)
Private Bag 3023, Rotorua Mail Centre
Rotorua 3046, New Zealand
Telephone 07 348 1199
www.lakesdhb.govt.nz

31 January 2018

Anthony Andrews

E mail: fyi-request-7122-487ebffb@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Anthony

Subject: Official Information Act request Re: bed occupancy

Thank you for your request for information under the Official Information Act received by Lakes DHB on 30 January 2018. You have asked for:

1. The average number of beds used every month from period July 2010 to June 2017. This is the numerator figure which you have used to calculate bed occupancy rates.

Lakes DHB used a base of 164 for the first few years and 169 for the 16/17 year to calculate the bed occupancy rates as per the earlier OIA response dated 26 January 2018.

Yours sincerely

Ron Dunham Chief Executive

Cc: sectoroias@moh.govt.nz